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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you that the Resources Committee of the Governing Board has agreed to an additional 

closure day on Monday 1st September 2025 for Beeston Primary School. 

This decision has been made due to the extensive building works that will be carried out at the school over the 

summer holidays. The six-week project involving external windows and doors replacement means that staff will be 

unable to enter the building to set up their classrooms prior to the new academic year. 

The closure day will allow any necessary snagging from the building works to be completed, as well as providing 

valuable time for teachers to prepare their classrooms and ensure a smooth start to the term. 

Please accept our sincere apologies for any inconvenience this may cause. We understand the importance of 

minimising disruption to our pupils' education and will do our utmost to ensure a seamless transition back to school. 

The following dates have been agreed as the five Training Days in the new academic year. This means school will 

be closed to pupils for staff training. 

1) Wednesday 1st October 2025 

2) Wednesday 11th March 2026 

3) Monday 20th July 2026 

4) Tuesday 21st July 2026 

5) One Training Day is still to be confirmed as we are waiting for some external training for staff to be finalised. 

School will give parents at least a month’s notice in regard to the date. 

 

The new school year will start for pupils on Tuesday 2nd September 2025. 

 

Thank you for our continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr N. Edensor 

Headteacher 

 

 


